
To Members of the House Committee on Healthcare, 
 
House Bill 3063 is your chance to speak up for the children of Oregon. While I believe that parents have 
the right to make choices for their children, that right does not include making bad or uninformed 
choices. We don’t allow parents to choose not to use car seats. Immunizing children is a parental 
responsibility and it is unfortunate that it takes a law to get parents to make the correct choice. But 
children have rights too. They have the right to be safe from illnesses which cause pain, suffering, 
disability and even death. Please speak up for the children of Oregon and vote “yes” on House Bill 3063.  
 
Thank-you, 
 
William J. Byrne, MD 
W 


